The LEVIN Institute

January 18, 2010

Mr. Simon Surowicz
25 Indian Road, #4 F
New York, NY 10034

Dear Simon:

Thank you ! ! ! I want to express my appreciation for making the presentation on “The
Role of Digital Broadcasting in the New Media” for the Chinese publishers’ management
seminar. You were absolutely terrific addressing the many different aspects of video and
news as part of online and digital publishing as one of the new technology sessions.

It is a real challenge to present the lecture to a group with such a broad range of interests
and experiences. You made a very thoughtful presentation with real practical
applications on developing a working knowledge of how publishers can apply your
experiences to their own businesses. Your review of these topics received a high score in
their evaluations. It is your participation and excellent presentations that make this new
international program such a success for the Levin Institute. Thank you.

An honorarium as a small token of appreciation is working its way through SUNY’s
administration. In other words, the check will be in the mail.

With best wishes for the Spring season, I remain

Gratefully yours,

“RBI

Robert E. Baensch
Director
Center for Publishing
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